
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: Hillman Pit
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Fri, Dec 20, 2013 at 8:49 AM
To: Rachel Eisterhold <reisterhold@foundationenergy.com>
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>, Rick Allison - DNR <Rick.Allison@state.co.us>

Rachel,

Thanks for the update.  Can you let me know the total volume of oily waste that was being land treated?  You
might need to take more than one sample to verify compliance with Table 910-1 standards depending on the
volume.  It is not necessary to submit another Form 27 since you're already working under an approved plan.
 After you've performed sampling of the treated soil, remit a status update report with sample location diagram,
summary table of analytical results compared to Table 910-1 standards and a copy of the lab report.  If sufficient
sampling verifies compliance with Table 910-1 standards, you can submit the report as a closure request.

Please make sure you get COGCC approval prior to using the material for backfill.  Also, please reference Project
#7277 on all correspondence related to this project.
Thanks,
John

John Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone:  303-894-2100 ext. 5115
Fax:      303-894-2109
Cell:      303-877-9964

Cc. Rem #7277 - Correspondence

On Fri, Dec 20, 2013 at 7:50 AM, Rachel Eisterhold <reisterhold@foundationenergy.com> wrote:

John,

 

I called you yesterday and left a message, but wanted to follow up with an email for your records.

 

I wanted to give a status report of the Hillman pit.

 

We have removed all contaminated soil from the pit and have obtained clean samples from the bottom and all
sides of the pit. Landfarmed material was mixed in with manure and spread out over a liner on location. Our
consultant went to location (12/19/13) to sample the landfarmed material to see if it is within state standards
yet.
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We are scheduling a vac truck to vac out the water that has filled the pit (rainwater, snow, etc.) and will backfill
when the landfarmed material is within state standards for Table 910-1.

 

Once we’ve completed these tasks I’ll follow up with a Form 27 and all applicable samples.

 

Thank you for your help in getting this pit closed, let me know if you have any questions or guidance to finalize
this project.

 

Merry Christmas!

 

Rachel Eisterhold

Foundation Energy Management

 

Please note new address.

15 East 5th Street, Suite 1200

Tulsa, OK 74103

 

Please note new telephone numbers.

Direct Line: 918-526-5592

Office Line: 918-526-5500

Fax Line:  918-585-1660

 

 

Statement of Confidentiality:  Information contained in this email is legally privileged and confidential information intended
for the use of the listed addressee.  If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or
distribution is strictly prohibited.
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